
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                              Friday 8th March 2019 

 

Wow! How amazing did all of our children (and staff) look on Thursday?! The children had a lovely 

day, starting with showing their costumes off in a whole school assembly.  Earlier in the week we 

took part in a ‘book treasure hunt’ in our school library.  We will continue to visit our library and 

bring books back to class to enjoy.  

 

Another exciting activity we took part in was to write our own class story to present to the author 

Jude Lennon. Earlier on in the week we had read ’Little Red Riding Hood’. We used this as our 

starting point and created our own Story called ’Little Boy in Blue and the Clever Fox’. The children came up with 

some really good ideas for the story, Jude Lennon was very impressed.  

 

We have also been looking at words we would use to describe book characters. The children came across a few 

words they had not heard before, this lead to us discussing what we thought they meant then finding out what they 

do mean.  

 

In number we have been looking at halving. We spoke about when halving something it is shared into 2 groups. We 

used pieces of chocolate to investigate and recorded our findings. Children used the recordings to make a                 

prediction of what they thought  half of a certain number would be. Some children even noticed the link between 

doubling and halving!  

 

A big thank you to all of those who could attend Stay n  Read and returned their EasyPeasy forms. Your support is 

appreciated . If you could not attend or did not receive an EasyPeasy letter please do not hesitate to speak to a 

member of the EYFS team for any information you would like.  

Enjoy the weekend 

 

 Mrs Jones            Miss Melling 

 Miss Lawrenson   Miss Waltho 

 Miss King             Miss Williams 

 

 


